
 
 

PUBLIC FORUMS 
 

NB Power 2023-2024 General Rate Application 
 
On December 15, 2022, the New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board (Board) announced it 
would hold Public Forums at which any member of the public could attend and comment on any 
aspect of NB Power’s application (Matter 541), as follows: 

 
• January 23, 2023 – Centre culturel de Caraquet, 220 Saint-Pierre Blvd W #200, Caraquet, 

NB 
 

• January 24, 2023 – Centre E. & P. Sénéchal Center, 60, rue Ouellette, Grand Falls, NB 
 

• January 30, 2023 – Virtual Forum via Zoom Videoconference Platform 
 

 
The Board set a deadline of January 18, 2023 to register for the public forums.  The Board 
received no registrations for the Grand Falls Public Forum, and as such, the forum 
scheduled for January 24 is canceled.   
 
The forum in Caraquet and the virtual forum will proceed as scheduled. 

 
Anyone still wishing to provide their comments in writing may do so by Monday, January 
30, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. Please note that written comments will be shared with all participants and 
will be posted on the Board’s website. 

 
Also note that the Board will be holding a full public hearing to review NB Power’s application 
starting on Monday, February 13, 2023 at 9:30 a.m. Members of the public are welcome to attend 
and observe the proceedings, which are being held at the Fredericton Convention Centre, 670 
Queen St, Fredericton, NB. 

 
Information in relation to this proceeding can be obtained by contacting the Deputy Chief Clerk of 
the Board. 

 
Board Contact Information: 

 
New Brunswick Energy and Utilities Board 

P.O. Box 5001 
15 Market Square, Suite 1400 

Saint John, NB E2L 4Y9 
Toll-free: 1-866-766-2782 

Tel: (506) 658-2504 / Fax: (506) 643-7300 
Email: general@nbeub.ca 
Website: www.nbeub.ca 
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